
Graham Oddie


From: Graham Oddie


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 4:51 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Disgracefull


Dear Julie Roberts


I understand from the Washington Post that you were one of two NOAA staff who approved the disgraceful


press release admonishing your scientist for correcting the grossly inaccurate and dangerous


pronouncements of President Trump. I am writing to express my extraordinary displeasure at your failure to


do your job. You are employed by the taxpayers to protect them from weather disasters. You are not paid to


protect the President from his mindless gaffes and stupidities. You should resign immediately.


Graham Oddie
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